


A Game For Everyone

At  (insert name) Cricket Club we believe our club should be a club for everyone. We want all members, new members, and visitors to feel welcome and included, and we are committed to creating and promoting a culture and environment that enables equity and inclusion within the club. Everybody visiting our club should be treated with dignity and respect, and there should be no place for discrimination of any type. 

The England and Wales Cricket Board (the ECB) has an Anti-Discrimination Code which we are adopting. The code can be viewed here. 

As a club we are committed to taking all allegations of discrimination seriously. In the event that any member or visitor to the club experiences or observes any breach of this Anti-Discrimination Code, they should report it to (insert contact details) in the first instance. If for any reason they are not comfortable reporting it within the club, or not satisfied with the response they receive, they can report this through the dedicated discrimination reporting process set up by the Derbyshire Cricket Foundation (DCF) and the ECB which can be found at the link below.  

https://dcfcricket.com/a-game-for-everyone/reporting-discrimination/

We obviously hope that there will be no instances of discrimination at the club and that this will not be necessary.  The Committee would welcome any feedback from members with any suggestions on how we can continue to provide a welcoming and inclusive environment for everybody visiting the club.  








